
Women’s Guild of Holy Infant Church 
Orange, Connecticut 

January 2025 

Dear Women of Holy Infant Parish, 

Best wishes for a happy, healthy, blessed new year!  

Our Guild webpage has been updated and our new Guild email address has 

been actively sending and receiving correspondence. A minor issue has 

sometimes occurred when either of these links have been printed in the 

church bulletin. I will be working with the editor to insure that both links are 

correctly presented in the future. There is no hyphen in either link.  

Our Website: https://www.holyinfantorangect.com/womens_guild.htm   

Our Email Address: womensguildholyinfant@gmail.com 

~~~ 

A reminder that our visit to the Blessed Michael McGivney Pilgrimage Center 

(formerly The Knights of Columbus Museum) in New Haven, is on January 5, 

1pm – 4pm. The bus will leave the parking lot promptly at 1pm. Details are on 

the flier included with this email. 

                      

                  Christmas ornaments from around the world, purchased at the Museum gift shop. 

~~~ 

Our January “Diner Dinner” is scheduled for the Valley Diner on January 16, 

6pm. Please send an email to womensguildholyinfant@gmail.com or text 

message to 203-215-5516 if you are attending. Reservations are not required 

but it does assist the restaurant staff in preparing adequate seating. Also, this 

will help us contact you if we should have a weather issue. 

Our Women’s Guild Catholic Book Club will hold its first meeting on January 
21, 1pm in the Guild Hall. I have received notification via our email address or 

personal contact from many interested readers. There is still time to join, 

although you will be responsible for purchasing the book on your own. Again, 

be sure to sign up via our email address (above) or text 203-215-5516 if you 

are planning on attending. 
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